THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY AIKEN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL CALLED MEETING DECEMBER 15, 2018

The Aiken County Board of Education met for the Regular Meeting on Saturday, December 15, 2018, at the District Office, 1000 Brookhaven Drive, Aiken, at 9:00 a.m. Print and broadcast news media were notified of the time, date, and place of this meeting.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:



Mr. Dwight Smith, Vice-Chairman

Mr. Tad Barber Mr. Jason Crane

Mr. Barry Moulton

Mr. Ahmed Samaha

Mr. Brian Silas

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT Mrs. Sandra Shealey

THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY OFFICIAL MINUTES – DECEMBER 15, 2018 Page 2 of 2

Chairman Liner called the special called meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. and welcomed those in attendance.



 SOUTH CAROLINA SCHOOL BOARDS ASSOCIATION: Mr. Scott Price gave a brief overview of the Board's roles and responsibilities.



- HUMAN RESOURCES: Mrs. Hart gave a brief overview of Teacher Evaluation Requirements.
- ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following

 | ADMINISTATIVE DIVISION: Mr. Laurence gave a brief overview of the following of the followi

Chairman Liner thanked everyone in attendance and the Administration and Staff for their hard work. The meeting adjourned at 1:37 p.m.

Submitted by: Vicky Durden

APPROVED: